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Dear Leaders, 

Without exception, traveling circus type operations are animal cruelty operations.  

There is no place for this type of thing in 2023.  It always come down to money being 

made by one or a handful of people.  Use of animals in traveling entertainment has 

already been banned in many places throughout the world.  The public supports 

stopping the unnecessary cruelty.  Please do the right thing and pass this bill into 

Oregon law. 


